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Cherry Orders 
It's cherry season! Order your Harvest grown 

Cherries. 20 lbs. of lapin cherries for $60.00. The 
cherry crop is expected to be harvested towards the 

last week of July. You are welcome to order more 
than one box. 

To place your order, please contact 
Gilles Dufort 

General Manager / Executive Professional 
250-862-3103 

gdufort@harvestgolf.com 
or 

Jesse Saville 
Administrative Assistant 

250-862-3103 
jsaville@havestgolf.com 

 
The order deadline is Monday, July 15th.  Due to the 
non-seasonal weather experienced this spring, the 

cherry crop may be lighter than usual but also later. 
Last year in 2021 cherry picking started on July 17th, 

this year picking is expected to be one week later, 
depending on climatic conditions from now until 

then. Because of the uncertainty, anyone placing an 
order will be contacted via phone or email to arrange 

pickup on a pre-determined date.  
   

 

Friend on Facebook

 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 

Open 1 hour prior 

to 

first tee time.   

 

 

July 1st - July 

17th 

 

5:00 am 

   

 



 
Member Hole in One  

 
THGC is proud to announce that there has been a 

hole-in-one on Friday, June 17th! Congratulations, 
Bruce Ashton, on Hole #11 for your first career hole-

in-one! 
  

 

 
Canada Day Sale! 

 

Practice Facility 

 

July 1st - July 

18th 

 

Monday 6:30 am - 

7:30 pm 

Tuesday  5:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Wednesday 5:30 

am - 6:30 pm 

Thursday 6:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Friday 5:30 am - 

7:30 pm 

Saturday 5:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Sunday 5:30 am - 

6:30 pm 

 

 

Please note that on clean 

pick nights (Wednesday & 

Sunday) of the range, the 

closing time will remain at 

6:30 pm for the remainder 

of the 2022 Golf Season. 

This change is due to the 

rising demand for 

maintenance to prepare the 



 range for mowing the 

following mornings.  

 

 

Masa's Grill  

 

 

Open 30 minutes 

prior to 

first tee time.   

 

 

July 1st- July 17th 

 

5:30 am 

 

   

 

 

Days to 

Note 

 

THGC members, in the 

upcoming months, 

there are a few days 

of importance to note; 

they are as follows: 

 

 

July 19th 



MOJ Shootout 

Masa's Grill, Golf 

Course & Practice 

Facility 

closed for the day 

 

July 25th 

Ladies 2 Ball 

Tournament 

Golf Course & 

Practice Facility 

closed for the day 

Masa's Grill will open 

after 4 pm 

 

August 10th 

Boys & Girls 

Tournament 

Masa's Grill, Golf 

Course & Practice 

Facility 

closed for the day 

 

September 18th 

BC Road Builders 

Tournament 

Golf Course & 

Practice Facility 

closed for the day 



   

   

Masa's Grill will be 

open all day 

 

September 29th 

Airport Tournament 

Masa's Grill, Golf 

Course & Practice 

Facility 

closed for the day 

 

 

Thank you for your 

patience and 

understanding in this 

matter. 

   

 

 

Please refer to your member 

booklet to familiarize 

yourself with the hours of 

operation. 

  

 

  

     

 


